
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The Cherry Hill Board of Education, in the County of Camden, State of New Jersey, 
by authority of said Board, solicits proposals through the Competitive Contracting 
process in accordance with N.J.S.A 18A:18A-4.1 et seq for Nonpublic School 
Security Guard Services.  Proposals to be received at the Business Office of the 
Cherry Hill Board of Education, located at the Lewis Administration Building, 45 
Ranoldo Terrace, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 up to12:00 PM prevailing time on Tuesday, 
August 6, 2024. 
 

CC Proposal #2425-14 
Nonpublic School Security Guard Services – CCHS 

 

CC Proposal #2425-15 
Nonpublic School Security Guard Services - PDS 

 
You may request a package be emailed by sending your request, along with full 
contact information to Christine Frew, Purchasing Coordinator at cfrew@chclc.org. 
 
All proposals must be submitted on the proposal form contained in these 
specifications.  Proposals which are not submitted on such form may be rejected.  
No proposals shall be received after the time designated in the advertisement. 
(N.J.S.A 18A:18A-21(b)). 
 
Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A 10: 5-31 et seq. and 
N.J.A.C. 17:27 Affirmative Action. 
 
The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
By order of the Cherry Hill Board of Education 
 
 
 
 
     Lynn E. Shugars 
     Asst. Supt. for Business/Board Secretary 
 


